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commentletters

From: Sky Richardson <skyjoan56@gmail.com>
Sent: Thursday, April 28, 2016 6:30 PM
To: commentletters
Subject: Coachella Valley Water Waste

As a resident of Palm Desert and Lake Tahoe, I would like to comment on the interest in water conservation by 
the water districts at Lake Tahoe and the lack of concern and waste in the Coachella Valley.  I am a retired 
landscape contractor and can not believe the lack of conservation in the desert. 
 
Sky Richardson 

Public Comment
Coachella Valley Water District
Deadline: 5/2/16 by12:00 noon

4-28-16


